
 

 

 

 

 

 

HR/OD Services to Town and Parish Councils in Northumberland 

 

I met recently with Kelly Angus, Executive Director of HR/OD and Deputy Chief 

Executive at Northumberland CC to discuss HR support for Town and Parish 

Councils in the county.  As you know your Council is a member of NEREO’s 

“Advisory Service”. 

 

I was informed by Kelly that NCC wishes to develop its relationships with all of its 

Town and Parish Councils in Northumberland and, as part of that, is to offer a much 

broader range of HR/OD services than NEREO currently provides, including 

occupational health, physiotherapy, psychology and counselling support as well as a 

HR/OD service which offers Town and Parish Council staff access to NCC training 

etc. Further details will be provided to you by Kelly or one of her team in the near 

future which will outline in full the NCC proposed offer. 

 

As a result, and as NEREO has a policy of not “competing” with its main members 

relating to provision of services, your membership of NEREO’s Advisory Service, 

which runs to 31st March 2018, will not be extended beyond that date. 

 

Kelly is planning on communicating the continued offer of an "advisory" together with 

outlining the complimentary offer that the County Council is able to offer you in the 

next few days and if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Kelly or 

Leanne Furnell, Strategic HR Lead for further information. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards 

 

Mick Brodie 

North East Regional Employers' Organisation 
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